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 Mr Hamo 

Yedgarian

COMMNT2015/5514/P 29/10/2015  16:26:40 I oppose this application as I am concerned at the proposal of this project as I can't see where this 

docking station is going to be fitted along the pavement in front of Levita House on Ossulston Street. 

The pavement is just big enough for 2 pedestrians to walk by each other, especially for a big docking 

station like the proposed one. This is going to narrow the pavement for pedestrians. Also, there are 

wheelchair users and children who use the pavement everyday and this will restrict their movement and 

possibly becoming a Health and Safety hazard. Therefore, I do not think this is a good idea and 

Camden Council will need to identify a different place for this docking station.

58 Levita House

Chalton Street

London

N1 1JJ

 Mr Nabil Fattal OBJ2015/5514/P 29/10/2015  15:02:58 I oppose this application as it will increase youth criminality in the area. There is an existing problem 

with youth criminality which Camden Council fails to address adequately. Young people in their 

bicycles have been targeting parked cars and motorcycles parked outside the British Library. This 

project will increase the stealing of bicycles and will make the area more unsafe of us, the residents.

38 Levita House

Chalton Street

London

NW1 1JJ
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